

Clean Harbors Lone Mountain, LLC
40355 S. County Road 236
Waynoka, OK  73680
580.697.3500
www.cleanharbors.com


October 22, 2015


Ms. Hillary Young, Chief Engineer
Land Protection Division
Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality
707 N Robinson Road
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, 73101


RE: 	Submission of RCRA/HSWA Permit Renewal Application
	Tulsa Disposal, LLC
	EPA ID No.  OKD 000632737


Dear Ms. Young:

In accordance with its RCRA/HSWA Permit, Tulsa Disposal, LLC is hereby submitting an application for renewal due to the pending expiration on April 20, 2016 of the 10 year term of the Permit.  In seeking a renewed Operations Permit for the Tulsa Disposal facility, the company makes a commitment to continue with the remediation activities currently being conducted and proposed activities.  

On April 21, 2006, the DEQ issued the current RCRA Permit, Number OKD00632737 for remediation activities at the site.  There are no notable changes to the renewal permit application.  

Attached are three (3) copies of the RCRA/HSWA Permit Renewal Application.  One (1) copy will be placed in the local Public Library.  Should you have any questions, please contact me at 669-800-7958.

Certification:  I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared under my direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that qualified personnel properly gather and evaluate the information submitted.  Based on my inquiry of the person or persons who manage the system, or those persons directly responsible for gathering the information, the information submitted is, to the best of my knowledge and belief, true, accurate, and complete.  I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information, including the possibility of fine and imprisonment for knowing violations.

Sincerely, 



Lon R. Stewart
Sr. Compliance Manager
“People and Technology Creating a Safer, Cleaner Environment”
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